February 18, 2020

Pangaea's CFO and Managing Director Present at the Noble Capital
Markets 16th Annual Investor Conference

Pangaea’s Chief Financial Officer Gianni Del Signore and Managing Director Mads Petersen
presented at NobleCon16 - Noble Capital Markets’ Sixteenth Annual Investor Conference in

Hollywood, Florida on Tuesday, February 18th.

A high-definition, video webcast of the presentation is available on Pangaea’s website at https://
www.pangaeals.com/investors/press-releases-presentations/, and as part of a complete catalog
of presentations available at Noble Capital Markets’ websites: www.noblecapitalmarkets.com, and
https://noble.mediasite.com/Mediasite/Play/f9599f851a424cb7a8e36a24d1ae77461d. The
webcast and presentation will be archived on the Noble websites for 90 days following the event.
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